

# Wandsworth Council Mobility Forum

Thursday 3 December 2015, 2pm

## AGENDA

1.	<b>Introductions &amp; Apologies</b>
2.	<b>Access for All project update</b> – Dave Hignett, Network Rail
3.	<b>Signage for step-free access at Clapham Junction Station</b> – Veronika Krcalova, South West Trains
4.	<b>Other Rail Issues:</b> <b>Southern Railway</b> – Andy Harrowell <b>South West Trains</b> – Veronika Krcalova <b>London Overground</b> <b>London Underground</b>
5.	<b>Hospital Transport</b> – Mary Prior, St George’s Hospital (responding to criticisms in TfA report)
6.	<b>Taxicard - restrictions on use of electric wheelchairs &amp; aspiration for a person travel budget</b> – Manuel Button & Alex Johnson, London Councils
7.	<b>UberASSIST – new taxi service for disabled passengers</b> – Faryal Velmi, Transport for All
8.	<b>Dial-a-Ride update</b> – TfL
9.	<b>Pan London Mobility Forum update</b> – Transport for All
10.	<b>TfL Issues</b> – Peter Fletcher:- - <b>Bus service consultations: routes 436 &amp; 452 in Battersea &amp; routes 424 &amp; 485 in Putney &amp; Wandsworth Riverside Quarter</b> - <b>Consultation (round 2) on Wandsworth Town Centre</b> - <b>Sub-regional Mobility Forum</b>
11.	<b>Shopmobility Update</b> – Manuel Button, Wandsworth Community Transport
12.	<b>Proposed website for Wandsworth people with disabilities</b> – Martyn Ellacott (Phoenix Disabilities Access for All)
13.	<b>Queries to be addressed:-</b>  (a) Disabled parking at Clapham Junction (Anne Reyersbach)

	<p>(b) Lack of information for passengers when trains get diverted during an incident (SWT customer – Barbara Madeloff)</p> <p>(c) Use of wheelchair space on buses by people with buggies. What is being done about it? (Derrick Douglas)</p> <p>(d) Disabled parking bays not being enforced at the junction of Dover House Road and Upper Richmond Road (Sue Pitt)</p> <p>(e) Lack of response to crossing difficulties for pedestrians to access a surgery at 125 Upper Richmond Road (Sue Pitt)</p> <p>(f) Communication with those without access to a computer: could paper copies of useful information be posted from time to time? (David Smith)</p>
14.	<b>Issues raised at the Council's Passenger Transport Liaison Group – John Slaughter, WBC</b>
15.	<b>Matters arising from last meeting on 21 May 2015</b>
16	<b>Any Other Business</b>
17.	<b>Date of next meeting – Thursday 9 June at 6pm?</b> To be confirmed